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8th May 2024 
 

YEAR 11 FRENCH REVISION BREAKFAST – TUESDAY 14th MAY 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
In order to assist your child with one last push in their French revision, we are putting on a French Revision 
Breakfast on Tuesday morning before their Listening and Reading exam. Pupils will have the opportunity to 
do some final revision, but just as importantly, to hear and see some French so that they are ‘warmed up’ for 
the exam. 
 
So that we can ensure there is a reasonable window of time for them to revise in, we would ask any pupils 
arrive ready to work by 8 a.m. at the very latest. They will then work for around 20 mins on a variety of 
short warm-up activities before they go to register in good time for their exam. The session is optional, but 
we would recommend that all pupils studying French attend. To avoid congestion on the morning, pupils in 
11U, 11M, 11S and 11T who study French should go to E4 and pupils in 11R should go to M7). 
 
We will be providing some food free of charge but would still ask that you encourage your child to have a 
nutritious breakfast before coming to school and to bring a bottle of water as usual as this is essential for 
exam preparation. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you one last time for supporting your son/daughter with their 
GCSE French studies. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mr M. Bridge 
 
Head of French 
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